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Date: 10/07/2021 
 
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 
It is to certify that Mr. Param Rawal has worked as a developer and project lead 
at thehalalheads.com, Mumbai, from 5th January 2021 to 30th June 2021. 
 
He has worked on transforming our offline business into an online e-commerce 
portal. This project was entirely designed and lead by him. We could scale our 
business and improve our efficiency because of his technical expertise and 
management qualities.   
 
During his time in our company, he has delivered excellent outcomes in the majority 
of his projects. His actions are responsible for our company's significant growth. He 
is constantly eager to acquire new talents and swiftly apply them. His performance 
exceeded our expectations, and he was able to complete the target on time. 
 
We wish him all the best for his upcoming future. 
 
 
{Signature & Stamp} 

 
Iram Shaikh 
Founder & CEO, TheHalalHeads.com 
 

http://thehalalheads.com/

